Neighbourhood plan - representation

Mon 16/09/2024 08:11
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Dear Hart,

My name: Hamish Bullough
Address: The Priory, 184 High Street, Odiham, RG29 1NP

My comment/representation, refers to your policy ref 11: Local Green Spaces. - with particular
reference to Little Park

| believe that the Parish Council has correctly identified the importance of the environmental benefits
of the maintenance of this as a community benefit, and also how it plays an essential role in

providing leisure space for all.

| therefore STRONGLY believe that Little Park (your policy 11xi) should be maintained as a LOCAL
GREEN SPACE.

Thank you.
Best wishes,

Hamish





